
Summer Term

Please listen to your child read at least
twice a week and ask them lots of
questions. Encourage your child to

practice their times tables. In June 2025,
children will have a Multiplication Times
Table Check. If you have any concerns

or queries, please do not hesitate to
contact one of the Year 4 team. 

Art/DT - Canopic Jars
Parent workshop 

14.05.2025
14:00 - 15:00

4 Zephaniah - Thursday and Friday 
4 Strong - Thursday Swimming Days. Please ensure all swimming kits are
labelled.
4 Strong - PE on Friday

We will be reading the text ‘The Boy Who Met a Whale’ and
answering questions based on our VIPERS skills. We will also read

The Promise and we will be writing poems. 

Decimals - we will be looking at comparing and ordering
decimals and then move onto rounding them. Then we will be

learning about time and money.

What was important to Ancient Egyptians? We will be exploring the
Egyptian civilisation and the importance of the River Nile.

Sound -  We will be exploring how sound is made by investigating
sound being produced by different musical instruments. We will

then look at pitch and understand how to change it.

Cultural heritage - we will be exploring our cultural heritage and
how to be proud of it and how to deal with bullying. 
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Upcoming events

PE Days

What we're learning next half term

English

Maths

History

Science

PSHE


